


	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	17.06.2019
	Unforeseen School Closure
	EVERYONE
	SUMMER16
	YES




Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

	We have received notification from Northumberland County Council that there is going to be another Election throughout the North East.  This one if for the Police and Crime Commissioner and will take place on Thursday 18th July – just before we break up for the summer holidays.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	As you all know school is used as a Polling Station and will therefore be closed to everyone on the above date.  We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause but unfortunately we have no control over these events.

	We will be back to normal on Friday 19th July for the last day of term where we will meet everyone in St. Cuthbert’s Church, Hebron @ 9am for our Leavers Service- everyone is invited back to school after the service for refreshments – school will then finish for the summer holidays at the usual time of 3.10 p.m.  




Yours faithfully,



H Hughes					
Headteacher		 

